MD 19 D Cabinet Report - LCIF North Coordinator
For the first half of this fiscal year $14,125.12 US was contributed tomLCIF, this amounts to approx. $18000 Canadian.

Of this amount  $11200 Canadian was designated  by clubs for disaster relief, this in addition to $260 by an individual lion or lions. 

The largest contributor was the Enderby Lions who issued a challenge to other clubs across Canada to Contribute as well. This challenge was posted on the LCIF CanadaFacebookpage, I understand there were several responses but have no idea how many responses there were or how much money was contributed as a result.

There is some interest in  the status  of any grants that may have been applied for in respect to the disasters at Merritt and Princeton as these events triggered  the majority of the contributions.
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